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To: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (PM)' Report NO. 38, Item 2
Subject: [External] Plan amendment file op 21.010
Date: September-11-21 12:32:20 PM
Hello

My only comments on this massive development is how is traffic congestion going to be
managed?

As it stands now Major Mackenzie from Bathurst all the way to Pine Valley js a nightmare.
Adding 1006 residential dwellings to a section of major mackenzie where there is no traffic
relief, on McNaughton is going to make traffic a grid lock and ultimately affect the desirability
of the area.

How will traffic be addressed, is McNaughton being widened to accommodate more lanes and
thereby more flow? Unless that is the case. I oppose this expansion.

Regards

Melissa Aminirad
Property owner
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